
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  8-12-17 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Regina Coker called the meeting to order at 11:30. 
Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 28 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation in the form of a quiz. 
 
Regina thanked Dr. Bob for providing lunch.  Tony will possibly provide lunch next month. 
 
Guests included Robert McCarter’s son, Clayton and David Neal’s son, Charles. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Paul seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
There will be a fly-out to Lumberton on August 19 if they are still open for business. 
 
Dee gave the financial report.  Fiscal year 2018 dues were due July 1. We are listing 53 
members from last year, but 14 have not paid dues yet for FY18. Our member roll will be 
adjusted to actual for the September meeting. The bank balance is sufficient to prepay 
$4000 on our land note in September as previously approved. Hanger rent collections are 
seriously delinquent for two renters. Carl Fox was sent a certified letter but it was returned; 
and Brad Whittle cannot fly due to his health. July expenses were above normal due to 
heavy mowing and spraying MSMA.  
 
Regina thanked everyone who has taken out the club trash in the past and reminded club 
members to pick up after themselves. 
 
Carl Davis presented his plans to pursue purchasing the property to the east of Harrell 
Field.  Dr. Bob moved that the club approve the idea in principle (a vote of confidence) and 
that Regina appoint a three-man committee to be a liaison committee to work with Carl, 
Dee Gilliland seconded it, and it was approved.  Regina appointed Boyd as the chair and 
Dee and herself to that committee. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned.  The meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


